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From: Robert <r.nuese@comcast.net>

To: commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov
Date: Fri, Apr 24, 2009 4.36 PM

Subject: Low Flow Order

Dear State Water Board Members

t write in support of the request made by the Russian River Keeper
for changes in the Low Flow Qrder. '

Thank you very much, Robert Nuese

Robert Nuese, General Contractor

Lic. No, 734140 '

General and Electrical Contractor
Specializing in Solar Electric Installation

414 Grant St.
Healdsburg CA 95448

Mobile: 707-738-2973
Home Office: 707-431-1129

R.Nuese@comcast.net

“ Public Comment TUuC
Sonoma Co. Water Agency
Deadiine; 4/24/09 by 5:00 p.m.

R

ECEIVE

AFR 2 4 2009

" SWRCB EXECUTIVE




